

BOARD OFFICERS

Celebrating 28 Years of Empowering Women

Catherine Swysen

President

Luz Reyes-Martin

VP Policy

Kate Silsbury VP Organization

Leslie Brtek Secretary

Lisa Guravitz CFO

BOARD MEMBERS

EJ Borah

Danielle De Smeth

Pamela Flynt Tambo

Hathor Hammett

Beverly Herbert

Jacqueline Inda

Carol Keator

Joan Melendez

Max Rorty

Beth Schneider

PAST PRESIDENTS

Gayle Binion

Barbara Lindemann

Lois Phillips
Carole Piceno

Susan Rose

Hannah-Beth Jackson

Margaret Connell

Helene Schneider

Janet Barron

Alissa Hummer

Sharon Hoshida

Lisa Guravitz

Mary O'Gorman

Beth Schneider

Jane Gray

Carol Keator

March 2, 2017

Honorable Salud Carbajal 212 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-5632

RE: HR 610 (King) - School Vouchers - OPPOSE

Dear Congressman Carbajal,

On behalf of the Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee (SBWPC), I am writing to express opposition to HR 610 (King) addressing school vouchers and school breakfast/lunch programs. As you know, SBWPC is dedicated to furthering feminist values through political and social action and educational activities. Our organization is one of the largest women's political committees in Santa Barbara County. We advocate for a diverse set of positions which include Educational Equity, in which we clearly state the following: "We oppose the use of public funds for non-public elementary and secondary education." (http://sbwpc.org/positions-new/)

We are aware that HR 610 seeks to establish school vouchers which would use public funds for non-public educational institutions.

The Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee regards HR 610 as a significant step in the wrong direction where educational equity is concerned. Therefore, SBWPC wishes to be recognized as a strong opponent to the bill and urges its defeat in the House of Representatives.

Thank you for reviewing our organization's position on this issue. Should you wish to communicate further with us, please email us at info@sbwpc.org or visit our website: www.sbwpc.org

Sincerely,

Catherine Swysen, President SBWPC

CC: Congressman Steve King, Fax: 202-225-3193

Eatherine y - Sospe

P.O. Box 90618 Santa Barbara, CA 93190-0618 800.977.9348 www.sbwpc.org

TRANSMIŚSION VERIFICATION REPORT

TIME

03/03/2017 19:12

NAME FAX

TEL #

U62700A2N535735

DATE, TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT 03/03 19:11 12022255632 00:00:35 01 OK STANDARD



BOARD OFFICERS

Celebrating 28 Years of Empowering Women

Catherine Swysen
President

Luz Reyes-Martin

VP Policy

Kate Silsbury VP Organization

Leslie Brtek Secretary

Lisa Guravitz CFO

BOARD MEMBERS

EJ Borah Danielle De Smeth

Pamela Flynt Tambo

Hathor Hammett

Beverly Herbert Jacqueline Inda

Carol Keator

Joan Melendez

Max Rorty

Beth Schneider

March 2, 2017

Honorable Salud Carbajal 212 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515 Fax: 202-225-5632

RE: HR 610 (King) - School Vouchers - OPPOSE

Dear Congressman Carbajal,

On behalf of the Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee (SBWPC), I am writing to express opposition to HR 610 (King) addressing school vouchers and school breakfast/lunch programs. As you know, SBWPC is dedicated to furthering feminist values through political and social action and educational activities. Our organization is one of the largest women's political committees in Santa Barbara County. We advocate for a diverse set of positions which include Educational Equity, in which we clearly state the following: "We oppose the use of public funds for non-public elementary and secondary education." (http://sbwpc.org/positions-new/)

We are aware that HR 610 seeks to establish school vouchers which would use public funds for non-public educational institutions.

The Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee regards HR 610 as a significant step in the wrong direction where educational equity is concerned. Therefore, SBWPC wishes to be recognized as a strong opponent to the bill and urges its defeat in the House of Representatives.

Thank you for reviewing our organization's position on this issue. Should you wish to communicate further with us, please email us at info@sbwpc.org or visit our website: www.sbwpc.org

PAST PRESIDENTS

Sincerely,

TRANSMISSION VERIFICATION REPORT

NAME

03/03/2017 19:17

NAME FAX TEI

SER.#

U62700A2N535735

DATE,TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE 03/03 · 19:16 12022253193 00:00:35 01 OK STANDARD



BOARD OFFICERS

Celebrating 28 Years of Empowering Women

Catherine Swyson President

Luz Reyes-Martin

VP Policy

Kate Silsbury VP Otganization

Leslie Brtck Secretary

Lisa Guravitz CFO

BOARD MEMBERS

EJ Borah Danielle De Smeth Pamela Flynt Tambo

Hathor Hammett
Beverly Herbert
Jacqueline Inda

Carol Keator Joan Melendez

Max Rorty

Beth Schneider

PAST PRESIDENTS

March 2, 2017

Honorable Salud Carbajal 212 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515 Fax: 202-225-5632

RE: HR 610 (King) - School Vouchers - OPPOSE

Dear Congressman Carbajal,

On behalf of the Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee (SBWPC), I am writing to express opposition to HR 610 (King) addressing school vouchers and school breakfast/lunch programs. As you know, SBWPC is dedicated to furthering feminist values through political and social action and educational activities. Our organization is one of the largest women's political committees in Santa Barbara County. We advocate for a diverse set of positions which include Educational Equity, in which we clearly state the following: "We oppose the use of public funds for non-public elementary and secondary education." (http://sbwpc.org/positions-new/)

We are aware that HR 610 seeks to establish school vouchers which would use public funds for non-public educational institutions.

The Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee regards HR 610 as a significant step in the wrong direction where educational equity is concerned. Therefore, SBWPC wishes to be recognized as a strong opponent to the bill and urges its defeat in the House of Representatives.

Thank you for reviewing our organization's position on this issue. Should you wish to communicate further with us, please email us at info@sbwpc.org or visit our website: www.sbwpc.org

Sincerely,